
From: "Jason Glantz" <jglantz@cityofportorchard.us>
To: "Godinez, Melanie A" <Melanie.Godinez@pnnl.gov>

Date: 4/20/2017 1:00:16 PM
Subject: Re: Rad/Nuc Training

Thank you. 

Sgt. J. Glantz
Port Orchard Police Department
546 Bay St.
Port Orchard, WA 98366
360-876-1700 - Office
360-876-5546 - Fax

On: 20 April 2017 08:50, "Godinez, Melanie A" <Melanie.Godinez@pnnl.gov> wrote:
Sir,  The attachments are the only items that I have, we don’t issue certificates.  If this doesn’t work let me know and I can contact
CTOS to see if they have some additional information they can provide.
 
________________________________
Melanie Godinez
Pacific Northwest National Laboratory
Office:  206-528-3427
 
From: Godinez, Melanie A
Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 11:45 AM
To: 'Jason Glantz' <jglantz@cityofportorchard.us>
Subject: RE: Rad/Nuc Training
 
Attached is the roster for the classes.  Sorry, no signature required since they log in electronically.  We ran from 8:00 – 4:30 or
5:00 each day.  I have attached the flyers for the classes as “proof” of time in class.  I hope this works.
 
________________________________
Melanie Godinez
Pacific Northwest National Laboratory
Office:  206-528-3427
 
From: Jason Glantz [mailto:jglantz@cityofportorchard.us]
Sent: Monday, March 20, 2017 8:35 AM
To: Godinez, Melanie A <Melanie.Godinez@pnnl.gov >
Subject: Rad/Nuc Training
 
Hello Ms. Godinez,
 
Two officers from my department, Officers Nathan Lynch and David Huibregtse, attended this class last week.  I’m the training
sergeant and I need something that shows proof they attended; a certificate or a sign in roster, preferably that shows the total
amount of hours of the class.  If I get audited by the state I need to show proof of their attendance.
 
Thank you.
 
J. Glantz
Sergeant
546 Bay St.
Port Orchard, WA 98366
jglantz@cityofportorchard.us
360-876-1700 - office
360-876-5546 - fax
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